
Eustis School Department
Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

March 20, 2023

Stratton School Families:

It is hard to believe that it is the middle of March already and the end of our Ski
Skate season! We were faced with some challenging weather early in the season
that led to cancellations, but the days that we did get out there were quite
enjoyable.

We will have 1 more Ski Skate of the season this Friday, March 24th. This Ski
Skate will be a little different as students will not have lessons through ski school
to start the afternoon. Students will be in small groups with a chaperone for “free
ski” time the whole afternoon. I am hopeful for a beautiful spring day to end the
season.

Thank you to all who have volunteered and chaperoned throughout the season.
From helping students get geared up in rentals to taking a group during free ski, it
wouldn’t be possible without the extra hands.

If you are available and would like to chaperone to ski/ride with a group on our
last day (Friday, March 24th) please reach out to me. I can be reached by email
jhughes@strattonschool.org, by phone 246-2283, or on the REMIND app.

Have a great spring,
Jesse Hughes
Stratton School Ski Skate Coordinator
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